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Coming Up  

Shoebox Donation Deadline Nov 19th  
Men’s Breakfast             Nov 30th  
Ladies Christmas Event        Dec 5th  
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     WELCOME TO  

 COUNTRYSIDE  

 COMMUNITY CHURCH   

   November 17th, 2024  

            THANK YOU FOR JOINING US! 
 

 

SUNDAY SCHOOL: 9AM |   Message By: Pastor Ken Wiebe 

                WORSHIP SERVICE: 10:30AM |   Title: God, Money and Possessions 
|   Scripture: Matthew 6:33-34 
 
 

1. Church Directory Update: The directory update clipboard will be going around this 
morning. If your information is in the directory, please review it and put a checkmark in 
the box in the “correct” column. If you need to make a change, cross out the incorrect 
information and write the correct information in the corrections column. If your 
information is not in the directory and would like it to be, please fill out the bottom of 
the page matching your last name.  

2. Deacon Update: We are pleased to announce that Fred & Mary Jane Driedger have 
been reconfirmed as a deacon couple. A commissioning service is being planned and 
will be announced soon.  

3. Bible Studies: Countryside is offering the following Bible Studies at the church.   
Contact the leaders for any questions.  

Biblical Finance, led by Harold & Melanie Froese on Wednesdays @ 6:30-8pm. 
Ephesians: led by Larry & Rebecca Braun on Wednesday s @ 6:30-8pm.  

4. Joint Jr & Sr Shoe Box Packing Party: November 19th at the church. Last year we had 
75 boxes, lets beat it this year! Please consider donating shoebox items for this event, 
drop off any items in the donation box found in the entrance. If you would like to 
donate cash, please drop that off in Chris’s office and we will use it to buy more items.  

5. Pastor/ Staff Evaluations: As was announced at the brotherhood meeting, the 
ministerial is conducting a Pastor/Staff evaluation for all paid staff and invites the 
church’s membership to participate. We are conducting the review to allow for 
feedback regarding where our pastoral staff are serving well and note any areas where 
things could be improved. Evaluation forms are available in the information rack in the 
foyer and are available for them membership (one per household). Evaluations can be 
dropped off in the marked box in Darren’s office. The deadline to submit review is 
Monday, December 2nd. Please contact the ministerial is you have any questions.  

6. Men’s Breakfast is scheduled for Saturday, November 30th at 8am. Please sign up in the 
foyer.  

7. Financial Update: As mentioned at our last brotherhood we are currently low on funds 
in the church and we ask that if you consider CCC your home church, would you 
prayerfully consider giving.  
YTD General Offering Received: $419,620.14 
YTD Amount Budgeted: $643,211.00  Surplus/ Loss: $-132,731.72 
YTD Amount Spent: $552,351.86   Current Bank Balance: $37,612.09 

8. Christmas Program: The Sunday School Christmas program is underway, and we are 
looking for a few soloists. You don’t have to be in a class to participate. If you have any 
questions, call or text Tracie at 780-841-5407 or Debbie at 780-926-9599. 

9. Biblical Counseling: We are planning to offer a biblical counseling course here at 
Countryside from Jan 6th-10th. This course is not just for those in ministry but applies to 
every believer. This will be taught by Dr Kevin Hurt. He is a graduate from EI school of 
Biblical Training and has a doctorate degree from Masters School of Divinity and has 
served on multiple biblical counseling boards. Currently he is the discipleship pastor at 
the Ebenezer Baptist Church in the Atlanta Georgia area but most of all he plainly loves 
to tell people about Jesus Christ. For any questions, please contact Chris Schmidt. 

10. Newcomers Comers Lunch: We would 
like to invite everyone who started to 
attend CCC this past year to join us for a 
newcomer’s lunch on Dec 8th, where we 
will share a great meal, introduce the 
church leadership, and share different 
ministry opportunities in the church. 
Please sign up in the foyer on the 
bulletin board or see Pastor Ken for 
more information.  

11. Peace River Christmas Choir: is coming 
to CCC on Sunday, Dec 8th @ 4pm. All 
are welcome to attend.  

12. Baptism: We are planning a baptism  
service for Sunday, Dec 1st @ 6pm. 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Prayer Requests 
Missionaries: Fernando & Tina: Stansberry’s 
Children’s Home Bolivia 

Ministries: CIAM Radio 

Sister Church: La Crete BMC 

Church Families:                                     
Geneva Krahn &     Frank & Helen Wieler 

1. Ben Krahn, for his health. 
2. Youth and Young Adults, that they will 

grow in their desire to live for Christ. 
 

Jr. Youth   Grade 7-8.   &  
Sr. Youth   Grade 9-12 
                                                                                                                                                  
Joint Jr & Sr, Tuesday, Nov 19th 
Shoe Box Packing Party @ the church. 
7:30-9:30pm. 
Last year we had 75 boxes, lets beat it this 
year! Please consider donating shoebox 
items for this event, drop off any items in 
the donation box found in the entrance. If 
you would like to donate cash, please drop 
that off in Chris’s office and we will use it to 
buy more items.  

Nursery      OPEN          . 

For children 0-3 years old. 
Starting @10:45am. 
 

Supervisors: 
Nov 17th – Brenda Buhler, Lindsey Driedger  
Nov 24th – Eva Buhler, Carmen Fehr  

YOUNG ADULTS                               
Wednesday @ 7:30 pm  
Meet at the church for Bible Study. 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                      
All young adults are invited to come out and join! 

Bible Studies  

LADIES                                                @  
At the Church: Tuesday’s @ 10am.    
This study is open to all ages of women with 
childcare provided in the nursery for the little ones. 
Contact Mary Jane Driedger @ 780-926-0659 for more 
information. 
                                                                                                                                                   

Home to home: Tuesday’s @ 10am.    
All ladies (and your children) are welcome!  
Contact Rebecca at 780-821-3100 or Melanie Froese at 
780-285-2503 if you have any questions.  
                                                                                                                                                   

Evening Bible Study  
Led by Susan Driedger.  
Please contact her @780-841-7632 for more 
information.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

CONTACTS 
 

WhatsApp Church Groups 
                                                                                                                                                                                    

If you would like to be added contact… 

Men’s – Darren Froese @ 780-841-6041 
Ladies – Samantha Schmidt @ 780-841-2681 
 

Pastor Dwayne Wolfe: 780-926-6953  

Pastor Ken Wiebe: 780-841-1114 

Youth Pastor, Chris Schmidt: 780-519-9199 

Church Administrator: Darren Froese:  
780-928-2393 or 780-841-6041 
Office Hours: Monday to Friday, 9am - 5pm 

 

Bulletin Announcements 
by Thursday evening to: 
                                                                                                                                                                                    

Text: Jenna Ukatu @ 780-841-5831 
Email: bulletinccc@gmail.com 

E-Transfer: giving@ccclacrete.com 
Your name, Address, Destination of the Offering  
(General Funds, Missions, etc.) 

Church Website: www.ccclacrete.com 

La Crete Bible School: https://www.youtube.com/@lacretebibleschool8976  

c Request a visit from an Elder or 
Pastor 

 

c Want to know more about a  
relationship with Jesus 

 

c Prayer Request 
 

c Information about Bible Studies 
 

c Information about Baptism 
 

c Information about Membership 

CONTACT REQUEST 

Name: 

Phone #:  

Additional Request Details: 

Date: 

Missions  

Eagle’s Nest Bible Camp: 
Christmas Winter Ministry need from our communities: Small toys/ items for children 
in Fox Lake (small toys similar to items for shoeboxes).  
If you have any items to donate, please contact Nicole Miller at 780-927-3846 or email 
ENMC3207@gmail.com to arrange pick up! 
Mission Opportunities: 
Amancer Update! HUGE THANK YOU to everyone who has donated towards the land 
purchase, power, water, landscaping and the purchase of 3 building now located on the 
property. With all expenses paid, we are excited to start our next phase of fundraising; 
Lord willing, we are looking to send a team to help build a multi-purpose building 
(Tinjilado) in early January. Please mark you donation with “Amanecer Project”. 
Please contact Chad Wiebe 780-841-1419 or Billy Derksen 780-843-6410 for more information.  
Mission Trip Opportunity: 
Many of you heard Brian Krahn, our missions conference speaker, advocate for the orphan 
children in Mexico. Lord willing, we are sending a team to Ancla de Amor Ministires 
orphanage from February 28th to March 10th, 2024 
If you would like to come along and learn more about the orphanage and bless the ministry, 
please contact Billy Derksen at 780-843-6410. 
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